
i’d like to take this opportunity to air my voice in the issue of the large grows that will certainly 
encroach on lands and habitat. I am against this whole heartedly. We already see evidence that 

large operations do not fare well under our limited water resources just to name one. I do not 
believe the cannabis grows are 100% organic and I am concerned how waste products would be 

dealt with. Bottom line is it’s just not a good idea. This all sounds like profit profit profit. This 
community is not about that, if it was we would have chain stores and the like. And what really 
strikes me is that this board is willing to let a huge for lProfit company come here but not take 

care of the citizens that don’t have adequate housing, but that’s another issue isn’t it. 
I hope the board Considers all of our voices and deny this action. 

 
cindy fayal 

 


